Recruitment of new Luquillo LTER leader to UPR

We now have funding to look for a new faculty member to lead the next generation of LTER researchers.

Some considerations:

1.  Now is not a good time to search for faculty for this institution.    Fiscal problems are looming and financing for the institution is unstable.  Not sure we will receive many applications and it might be difficult to find strong candidates.  But, institutional funds have been available with the expectation that the search will take place.  I think we should proceed with the hope that the fiscal problems will resolve themselves in due course.

2.  How to conduct the search?  We are hiring for a grant-funded representing in which may institutions participate for a hire in one of those institutions.  I suggest we use the current MC to represent LTER.  I will suggest to the department that we constitute a search committee that includes Zimmerman, Brokaw, & Gonzalez (adjunct to Biology) and two members of the Department of Environmental Sciences.  Both (overlapping) groups will review applications and together develop a short list for interviews.  The search committee will conduct interviews with input from the remainder of the MC and then the Search Committee will make a recommendation to the Department.  Thoughts

[bookmark: _GoBack]I suggest we develop an advertisement to be reviewed by folks and discussed at the annual meeting with the ad to go out during the summer with a due date of mid August.
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